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Jasmina Farkas

From: Richard Chimbo <jewel.ent@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 1:27 PM
To: Jasmina Farkas
Subject: Re: AVIA 1202 returned CHQs

Please shred them.   
 
Any news as to the timeline for completion of my unit? 

Thanks,  
Ricardo Chimbo  
1262444 Ontario Inc. 
“Your satisfaction is our success” 
 
 

On Jan 25, 2021, at 1:19 PM, Jasmina Farkas <jasmina@lifeatparkside.com> wrote: 

  
Good afternoon, 
  
You provided replacements for these cheques, please see attached, but we still have your old ones. 
Please advise if you would like to pick them up or if you agree that our office shreds them. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
JASMINA FARKAS 
SITE ADMINISTRATOR 
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